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Dear Madam Chaiperson,

Please allow me to thank you for your letter of gt May 2012 in which your Working Group is
asking for information in the interest of a survey you are conducting about national legislation
regarding to private military and security companies. [ am pleased to send you herewith the
response by Hungary to the survey of the Working Group, in the annex please find the texts
of the relevant Hungarian legislation.

Yours sincerely,
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